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Aloha everyone! I hope you are all doing okay 

in the summer heat! As for me, I’ve been trying to 
keep cool with ice packs and ice cream. Summer is 
a great time to go out and experience nature. Every 
weekend, I try to go out for a walk or go to a park 

and relax. I got to see the fireworks at the Tottori Flower Park this 
year. I went with my family and some of our friends. The firework 
designs were beautiful this year. This month, my son is going to 
turn 1 year old! I’m so excited to celebrate his first birthday! At the 
same time, I’m surprised that it’s been one year already. Time goes 
by quickly and it’s hard to believe that kids grow up so fast. I think 
we should always cherish the time we have with our loved ones. 
We should make memories that will always make us smile when we 
remember them. For me, I want to make sure my baby grows up as 
happy as he can be. What about you reader? How do you feel about 
cherishing time with your loved ones? Londy


